
CITY OF BENNINGTON 

JUNE 2021 NEWSLETTER 

It is a little shocking that half the year is almost over already! Hope this finds 

everyone well. Thank you to all who used the free dump days to their 

advantage. We had several loads taken away, so people must have been in the 

cleaning mood. It is very exciting to have the Bennington Rodeo back this year. 

The Saturday morning tradition of fun day, the parade and city wide garage 

sales are also back on track and I hope everyone enjoys them! 

The 2.02.I Consumer Confidence Report, covering calendar year 2.02.0 is now 

available on the city's website. The address is www.cityofbennington.com the 

report can be viewed and printed there. If you do not have internet access, 

there will be paper copies available at the city office and if you cannot stop by 

and grab one, please feel free to give me a call at 488-3767 and I would be happy 

to mail you a copy! 

Thank you to everyone who have brought in proof of rabies for your pets and 

purchased 2.02.I pet tags. There are several people who have not provided the 

city with the information to keep on file and you need to do it. I must keep a 

copy of these in my office. As of May 31'\ a pet license is $16.00 per animal. 

Please get this taken care of immediately. March 1't was the deadline. If you 

have a new pet, you have 30 days or if it is a puppy, until it is old_ enough to get 

a rabies shot. The cost for a pet tag is still $3.00 for a new pet. 

During the whole Covid issue, there were no penalties added to late bills as 

directed by our Governor. These restrictions have all been lifted and bills are 

still due by the 15th of the month as they always have been. A 2.00/o penalty will 

be added if your bill is not paid by the 15th of June unless you have made other 

arrangements personally with the council or in some cases, with me. 


